Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 7:23 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street Lidcombe NSW

2141, Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

| am very concerned about the proposed development of the waste transfer station on 109A
Church Street in Lidcombe. My objections to the development are based on the considerations
listed below.

Lidcombe is developing into a very high density residential suburb, particularly near the train
station area. The development of this waste transfer station will certainly have the following
impacts on a large proportions of the population of the area:

1. Air pollution that generates fumes and bad smells to a high level of population due to its high
density of residents living in Lidcombe

2. Traffic congestion to the already busy and narrow streets of Lidcombe as a whole.

3. High frequency of trucks carrying waste travelling the suburb result in drops and dribblings left
along the roads and streets across the suburb is a severe threat to the health and safety of
residents living in this highly populated area.

4. It will have very negative impacts on the property value of this fast growing suburb.

| can be contacted on the phone number listed below if you have any questions regarding this
submission.

Yours sincerely

This e-mail may be confidential and only the intended recipient may access or use it. If you are not the intended
recipient, please delete this e-mail and notify the sender immediately.

The contents of this e-mail are the writer's opinion and are not necessarily endorsed by Delta Electricity unless
expressly stated.
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